
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
For Immediate Release         August 21, 2023 
 

MCTXSheriff Attempts to Identify Burglary Suspect 
 
The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is attempting to identify the suspect, pictured below, in 
reference to a Burglary of a Building that occurred on August 10th, 2023, at Masjid Al Karim in 
the 1800 block of Riley Fuzzel Road in Spring, TX.  The suspect forced entry into the building 
before stealing electronics from the location. The suspect was observed to have tattoos on both of 
his arms, right hand, and his neck. 
 
If anyone recognizes this suspect or has any information regarding the incident, please contact the 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 option 3 or Multi-County Crime Stoppers 
at 1-800-392-STOP [7867] and refer to case #23A236946. 
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Follow us @MCTXSheriff 

http://www.mctxsheriff.org
https://www.facebook.com/MCTXSheriff/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/MCTXSheriff?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/mctxsheriff/
https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/tx/montgomery-county/montgomery-county-sheriffs-office-4/

